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The 36th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Libya, 
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan
Madam President

The Republic of South Sudan welcomes the delegation of Libya and thank them for the National Report.
My delegation Congratulates Libya’s efforts for the improvement of the human rights situation in the Country. This report signifies evidence of the positive engagement of Libya with international mechanism.  
South Sudan recommend  the following: 
1- Implement the declarations provided for articles 76 and 77 of the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families. 
2- Maintain respect of due process, in accordance with article 14 of the International Convention on Civil and Political Rights (ICCPR)
3- To implement the Convention on the Rights of People with Disabilities, particularly article 11 related to the protection of the people with disabilities during armed conflict.  

We wish Libya all the best and successful review. 

I thank you 
11th November 2020
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